
GRAND JUNCTION CITY COUNCIL 

 

SPECIAL SESSION MINUTES 

 

SEPTEMBER 18, 2006 

 

 

 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado met in Special Session on 
Monday, September 18, 2006 at 5:38 p.m. in the Administration Conference Room, 2

nd
 

Floor of City Hall.  Those present were Councilmembers Bonnie Beckstein, Teresa 
Coons, Bruce Hill, Gregg Palmer, Jim Spehar, Doug Thomason and President of the 
Council Jim Doody.    Also present was Interim City Manager David Varley, City Attorney 
John Shaver, Public Works and Utilities Director Mark Relph, Riverside Parkway Project 
Manager Jim Shanks, and Engineering Manager Trent Prall. 
 
Council President Doody called the meeting to order. 
 

Councilmember Thomason moved to go into executive session to determine the City’s 
position, and to instruct the City’s negotiators regarding Riverside Parkway property 
pursuant to Section 402 4 E of Colorado’s Open Meetings Act and they will not be 
returning to open session. Councilmember Palmer seconded the motion.  The motion 
carried. 
 
The City Council convened into executive session at 5:38 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Debbie Kemp, CMC 
Deputy City Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 


